April 23, 1980

Mr. Hans Weishaupt
Genaral Manager

Kahals Hilton Hotel
5000 Kahala Avenus
HBonolulu, Hawaid 96816

Dear Mr. Weishaupt:

1 was, of course, dissppointed o read your letter of April 9, 1980
denying my request to measure the Kahals Hilton's five Green Turtleg onee
or twice a year o record growth rates in captivity. Aa I previoualy
daseribed, both Sea Life Fark snd the Waikild Aquarium have willingly
cooperated with the University of Hawail in such & program sinece 1973,

I must confess that I wes eapecially surprised by your letter, in that
during my telephona conversstion on March 14th with your Public Ralations

Manager, Ms. Kay .Imilmﬂnhnrnththumumu
wall a8 some mild enthusfasm,

Host institutions end businessss now recognize that the holding of
endangered wildlife in captivity for sxtended periode carries with it
some responsibility for the eshansament of the species, either through
ecmservation education, captive breeding, or mansgsment-oriented research.
The Green Turtles at the KshalaHilton have considerable potential for
contributing to all three of these areas, I hope that at some point in
the h:mmlumamnuun-np to allow at least part of
this potential to be realized.
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George H, Balazs
Asgistant Marine Biologist
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eet Dr. Taylor, Waikiki Aquarium
Dr. Shallanberger, Sea Life Park



